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DATE:  February 2, 2018 
 
SUBJECT:  Letter of Clarification #3 
 
RE:   Air Handler Unit (AHU) Equipment Purchase and Delivery – Invitation to Bid 
 
TO:   All Prospective Bidders 

 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) issues this Letter of Clarification regarding the Air Handler Unit 
(AHU) Equipment Purchase and Delivery Invitation to amend and revise the answers to Questions 
21, 22 and 24 included as part of Letter of Clarification #2, Section IV, issued February 1, 2018: 
 
Question 21: Will CAPS be acceptable for the AHUs over 8500cfm that require 4” walls?  
 

Revised Answer: In order to be considered as an “approved equal” to the manufacturers 
listed, the bidder must provide within the bid documents references for 5 projects with 
similar size and quantity of equipment as well as a written letter on company letter head 
confirming compliance with all specification, performance requirements and delivery dates 
when bids are submitted. 

 
Question 22: If we can get proper sound attenuation through fan selections and/or internal 

silencers – will 2” walls be acceptable for the AHUS over 8500cfm? 
 

Revised Answer: 2 inch will not be acceptable, please provide min 4 inch wall, as per 
specification requirements. 

 
… 

 
Question 24: For the AHUS under 8500cfm and the fan coils, will rebranded JCI/York be 

acceptable?  
 

Revised Answer: Yes, assuming the units meet the technical and performance required 
specified and the Terms and Conditions, including delivery dates. 

 
 
Letters of Clarification become a part of the Invitation to Bid automatically upon issance and 
supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting a bid, 
bidders are deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have incorporated them 
into their bid. 
 


